
Ordinances trying to ban Natural Gas are all local and enforced by the 
local building departments. At its core, the ban takes away choice. You, 
your builder, or contractor should interact with the building department 
and resist any restriction on "single family" projects. You and your 
builder should contact the city manager directly as well to contest any 
limits on natural gas access on single family dwellings. 

 Some cities are already being sued for unnecessary restrictions on gas 
used in restaurants. It is dangerous to the safety and security of 
homeowners if natural gas is restricted and the electric utility decides to 
shut off the power grid or if there are technical complications such as an 
earthquake or other natural disaster. No heat, no light, no phone, 
no car charging, no air-conditioning, no cooking! 

HOW TO FIGHT IT?
Contact your: 
•  Council Members and/or 
•  City Managers & County Supervisors. 
Let them know your strong feelings about keeping Natural Gas 
as part of a BALANCED ENERGY SOURCE!

Restrictions on natural gas in single family 
homes should be resisted as impractical, 
uneconomical and simply dangerous to 

the health and well being of homeowners. 

WHAT CAN YOU DO?
MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD!
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